To Whom It May Concern,

Columbia First Selectman Carmen Vance would like the State of Connecticut to pass legislation allowing
municipalities to regulate the use of phosphorous fertilizers and household products containing
phosphorus. First Selectman Vance believes that such legislation would give municipalities the tools
necessary to keep their lakes and ponds clean.

Sincerely,
Jonathan Luiz
Columbia Town Administrator



